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I oppose HB 2005 as I feel it to be unconstitutional.I am a responsible gun owner in 

the state of Oregon for over 40 years I use them for protection for hunting and for 

target practice.I am sick of constantly having to defend my second amendment 

because our system is broken.The law abiding citizen is always taking the “heat” for 

the irresponsible individual committing the crime.I oppose this bill. 


